
June 29, 2023

Dear Anthony Wayne Local Schools Stakeholders:

The Anthony Wayne Local Schools Board of Education is beginning the first steps toward
achieving the goals of the District’s Strategic Plan and Facilities Master Plan in support of our
mission to empower students to be future ready.

During its regular June meeting this morning, the Board approved Resolutions of Necessity to
take the first steps toward placing a 2.60-mill Bond Issue and new 2.9-mill Operational Levy on
the November 2023 election ballot.

The proposed Bond Issue would provide approximately $70.8M for building deferred
maintenance projects, construction of new classrooms and facility spaces, and renovations and
new construction of certain athletic facilities. The proposed Operational Levy would provide
approximately $3.9M per year to meet the instructional needs of our students, add all-day
everyday kindergarten, support special education services and safety initiatives, and cover
increasing materials expenses.

Very specific details about these ballot proposals and how the funds would be used is available
on the District website at www.AnthonyWayneSchools.org/Levies. We highly encourage you to
review this information along with the District’s Strategic Plan and Facilities Master Plan.

If you have questions, please direct them to planning@anthonywayneschools.org.

Sincerely,

Dr. Jim Fritz, Superintendent
Anthony Wayne Local Schools
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